
 

This week in Reception 

September 21st – 25th 2020 

           P.S.E.D. 

We have now introduced all of the 
children to our classroom rules, our 
outdoor rules and our school values 
of Respect, Responsibility and 
Resilience. See what your child can 
tell you about them. 

                            C.L. 
This week we have listened to lots of 
stories about friends.  
The children are also learning to put 
up their hand when they have 
something they want to say about a 
story. 
 

                                                            P.D. 
The children have had their first lesson of P.E. this week. Please look at the 
photographs on the Reception blog on the school website. 
 

                Mathematics 

As well as counting how many 
children are in Reception each day, 
we use every opportunity to count the 
things around us. We have used our 
knowledge of numbers and counting 
skills to play an dice/action game. 
 

                Literacy 

This week we shared Oxford Reading Tree 
big books – “At School” and “The Lost 
Teddy”. All the children have drawn a 
picture from the lost teddy story and talked 
about what happened . In phonics we have 
played an I-spy game to develop children’s 
blending skills. We have also made silly 
soup with ingredients beginning with ‘s’. 
 

                     U.W. 

We have learned about the different people 
in school who help us. We have learned 
their names and talked about the things 
they do that help us. We have also looked 
at some of the things they use to do their 
jobs. 
 

                        E.A.D. 

There have been lots of opportunities for 
children to use their creative skills and 
imagination in a variety of different 
activities, including role play, small world, 
chalk art etc. Everyone has completed an 
illustration for “The Lost Teddy”. 
 


